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To: Parents/Carers of Year 11 Students 

Our Ref: 87877961 

29 January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: Year 11 Spring Reports 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to confirm details of the publishing of our Year 11 

Spring reports and to let you know about some of the support that will be in place for students, 

parents and carers in the coming weeks. 

Year 11 students will receive a paper copy of their Spring reports, including raw mock exam scores 

and teacher estimates on Thursday 30 January. An electronic copy will be sent to parents and 

carers through Arbor on this day as well. Our Year 11 progress evenings are on the dates below: 

• A Half Students (Form Groups 1 – 6) Thursday 30 January 

• B Half Students (Form Groups 7 – 12) Wednesday 5 February. 

Our GCSE Preparation Support Evening will take place on Tuesday 25 February from 5.30pm 

until 7.30pm in our Sixth Form area. On the evening you will be able to park in the main school car 

park or Riding Bus Park and make your way to the main school reception and follow signs from 

there.  

Support available on the evening will include: 

• Short talks from our Directors for English, Maths and Science on preparing for GCSEs 

• Details of our lunch time and after-school revision programme 

• Resources to support revision 

• Exam preparation and information 

• South Hunsley Sixth Form Applications 

• Wellbeing 

• Revision strategies 

• Special Educational Needs support 

• Careers information and support with applying for apprenticeships* 

* We know that some pupils are still looking to apply for apprenticeship opportunities this summer. 

If you or your child would like any help with finding or applying for an apprenticeship, our careers 

colleagues will be on hand to help. 



   

 

   

 

There will be four talks on the evening, each of which is repeated to give flexibility in terms of the 

time that parents, carers and pupils attend, and to allow you to select the sessions you feel would 

be most useful. Please use the link below to confirm your attendance:  

https://forms.office.com/e/seqc6iMdKC  

 

 

 

 

 

For those unable to attend, we will continue to support all Year 11 pupils with our form time 
programme which is focused on revision, and we will share as much of the information and 
resources from the event with parents and carers electronically afterwards. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mr B Gray     Mrs J Sprakes 
Deputy Headteacher   Assistant Headteacher 
 

Talks/Rooms 

Maths Melton 1 

English Melton 2 

Revision/Wellbeing L25 

Science L26 

https://forms.office.com/e/seqc6iMdKC

